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Parents of P5-7 Pupils 
 
15th April 2013 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Tuesday, 30th April and Wednesday, 1st May (rescheduled dates) P5-7 will be presenting 
‘Bugsy Malone’ in the school. Your child will be taking part in this production. We would appreciate 
your continued support ask if your child could bring in the following for the show as soon as possible: 

 Boys  - a white shirt, a plain coloured tie and a plain coloured waistcoat, if possible 

 Girls  - a white pillowcase 
Tickets for the Show will be on sale soon. Watch this space!  
 
Thanks and yours sincerely, 

Miss Mullan, Miss Forbes, Mrs Dammer  

 
PS P6 Parents/Carers please note – due to unforeseen circumstances, the planned cycling lessons for 
P6 have had to be postponed until later in the term.  
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